


Dr. Matthew Bower

presented a paper entitled “Husserl on Perception and 
Hallucination: The Case for a Conjunctive Reading” at 
the Methodologies and Problems in Phenomenology 
workshop at Pontifical University in Lima, Peru. 



Dr. Lori Gallegos de Castillo

published a paper entitled “Unconscious Racial Prejudice as 
Psychological Resistance: A Limitation of the Implicit Bias Model” in 
Critical Philosophy of Race. 



Dr. Joseph Laycock

had his article “The Monster Festival: A Pilgrimage to 
Small Town America” appear in The Conversation 
and on the website for Smithsonian Magazine. 



Dr. Holly Lewis

served as Esteemed Visiting Scholar at the University of 
London Royal Holloway, where she gave public lectures on 
political economy for the School of Management and worked 
closely with Ph.D. candidates. 



Dr. Isaac Wiegman

presented a paper entitled “The Mismeasure of Motivation in 
Emotion Theory” at the Society for Philosophy and 
Psychology at the University of Michigan, Ann Arbor. 


